
Hello families and friends, we hope you are enjoying this 

fall weather!  

We have been learning a lot about trees and apples the 

past two weeks. It has been fun playing in the leaves 

outside and we went for a nature walk and collected  

leaves to put on the science table and look them over 

using a magnifying glass. The children learned that leaves 

have veins and they are either parallel or netted in 

pattern.  

We have enjoyed the cooler weather and have spent time 

Read Aloud 

 

We spend time reading 

different books every week. 

Here are just a few we’ve been 

reading.  

 

Our Tree named Steve 
Chicka Chicka BOOM BOOM 

Small Groups 

 

We continue to work hard 

on being ready for when we 

go to kindergarten.  We 

have been working on 

identifying our names, 

letters and numbers. Ask 

your child to complete the 

phrase, “Around the tree, 

around the tree that’s the 

way you make a …”.   
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            Dates to Remember 
 

10-23-18 North Country Dental Clinic  

 

10-25-18 Pumpkin Patch trip @ Kraeger’s Farm (a trip around on 

the hay wagon and a tour of the farm) 

 

10-26-18 Rain Date for the pumpkin patch trip 

Twiggle 
 

Children have been 

introduced to Twiggle and his 

friends. Twiggle is a turtle 

puppet and helps children to 

learn more about their social/

emotional well-being. 

He comes to visit our 

classroom weekly teaching us 

about being kind and making 

right choices. Twiggle is also 

teaching us what to do when 

we are mad.  He taught us to… 

1. Stop!  

2. Take a deep breath.  

3. Talk about the problem. 


